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Thursday, 29th September 2022 

 

Berks, Bucks & Oxon Cross Country Association   
2022 AGM Notice  

The next Annual General Meeting of the Berks, Bucks and Oxon Cross Country Association (BBO) will be held 
on Monday, 31st October. The meeting will be held online starting at 7:45pm. The agenda for the meeting 
will be posted online and notification sent to clubs shortly.  

Any member club representative wishing to attend the 2022 BBO AGM should contact the Chairman via the 
Contact page of the BBO website selecting the Subject: BBO - AGM Enquiry from the dropdown menu before 
the day of the meeting for the online meeting details. 

I look forward to meeting clubs’ representatives at the online 2022 AGM. 

 

Kind Regards 

Dene Stringfellow 
Chairperson 
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